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August 13, 2020 
 
Ken Ziegler, Senior Environmental Health Scientist 
City of Albuquerque Environmental Health Department  
One Civic Plaza, 3rd Floor 
Albuquerque, New Mexico 87103 
Email: krziegler@cabq.gov 
 
RE: Approval of the North and South Voluntary Remediation Work Plans and Soil 

Management Plan for the Albuquerque Rail Yards Site in Albuquerque, NM, VRP 
#53161007 

 
Dear Mr. Ziegler: 
 
The New Mexico Environment Department (NMED) received two Final Voluntary Remediation Work 
Plans and a Soil Management Plan for the northern and southern portions of the Albuquerque Rail 
Yards Site, prepared by Intera dated June 28, 2019, July 28, 2020 and July 16, 2020 respectively, for 
review and approval. NMED hereby approves both Work Plans and the Soil Management Plan, 
pursuant to Section 20.6.3.400 NMAC of the Voluntary Remediation Regulations.  
 
NMED will evaluate the results of the investigations described in the work plans and determine 
whether additional investigation and/or remediation will be required. Please be aware that NMED 
must approve any additional phases of work or modifications to the work plans prior to 
implementation. 
 
NMED appreciates your participation in the Voluntary Remediation Program and looks forward to 
the successful completion of this project. If you have any questions or concerns, please contact 
Savannah Richards, VRP Project Manager, at (505) 827-3253 or savannah.richards@state.nm.us or 
Rebecca Cook, Team Leader, at (505) 827-0171 or rebecca.cook@state.nm.us.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
Rebecca Cook 
Team Leader, Voluntary Remediation Program 
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cc: Joe Tracey, Intera, jtracy@intera.com 
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